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PARENTS’ EVENING 

Parents  will have an opportunity to meet their child’s new class teacher on Tuesday 8th or Wednesday 

9th November.  Letters will be going out shortly so you can make appointments.  This is a really good 

time to hear how your child has started in their new class. 

TRAFFIC AND PARKING 

School is really busy at the start and end of the day.  Please try to park with due consideration to 

others including our local residents.  Parking just a couple of blocks way and walking the last few 

minutes would be a safer, healthier and less stressful option. 

FUNDRAISING 

Thank you so much for your support with our Pakistan flood appeal.  We managed to raise £582.95 for 

a real worthwhile cause.  We should all be really proud of our efforts. 

HALF TERM 

School will close on Friday 21st October and re-open on Monday 31st October. 
 

PARENT SURVEY 
Hopefully by now you will have received a text and a link about completing a survey.  Please take 5 

minutes to complete this as your feedback and thoughts are really important to us. 

If you haven’t received a text please contact the office as your mobile number may need to be 

updated. 

TRIPS AND EXPERIENCES 

At Yew Tree we really value the opportunities and experiences that we offer our children. 

These are usually expensive and school keeps the costs to an absolute minimum.  Your contributions 

make these trips possible but if we aren’t able to collect enough then unfortunately some of these are 

at risk of being cancelled. 

Please try Your best to contribute, even if this means you are unable to make the full amount. 

As always we really appreciate your support. 

LABELS 

Please label your children’s jumpers, cardigans and coats clearly.  This will make it much less likely 

that their belongings will be ‘lost’. 


